
THE CHERRY ORCHARD
TECH 

STUDENT CONTACT INFORMATION / PARTICIPATION 
ALL Technicians MUST visit the following link and complete the Online Student Contact In-
formation Form PRIOR to the beginning of this process on Saturday, September 12, 2015.  
This information will be invaluable to all of us as the rehearsal process develops and we need to 
contact you regarding various issues involving the production. 

We will be determining the various Tech Crews based upon the information supplied from this 
site.  Yes, I understand that the Lighting and Sound Crews are their “own animal”, which is great.  
However, they are also a part of this “zoo” and we absolutely MUST know now who’s doing 
what and how you (and your parents) can be contacted. So, once again, thanks for your talent and 
diligence and go register your information.  

GOOGLE DOCS PAGE 
http://tinyurl.com/WHSOrchardTECH 

http://tinyurl.com/WHSOrchardTECH


THE CHERRY ORCHARD
Tech Production Information 

Student Name ____________________________ Signature ___________________________ 

E-mail __________________________________ Cell Phone # _________________________ 

T-Shirt Size (Circle One): Sm  Med  LG  XL  2X 

Production T-Shirts will be ordered in October – You are not REQUIRED to purchase 
one.  However, to ensure that no one misses the deadline, please indicate here if you 

want to be included in the order.  T-Shirts are generally around $15.00. 

! Yes!   ! No! 

PARENT VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 

If you would like to assist in any of the Parent Volunteer Committees, please indicate your interest 
below.  We will contact all parents at a TBD date to discuss the various needs of the production. 

! Costumes   ! Playbill   ! Ticket Sales & Reservations 

!  Publicity   ! Concessions  ! Tech Rehearsal Lunch/Dinner 

! Lobby Decoration  ! Photo Fund Raiser   

Parent Name _______________________  Signature__________________________________ 

Home Phone _______________________ Parent Email _______________________________ 

Complete Two Copies of this page of this page and return them 
to the Stage Manager by Thursday, September 17, 2015


